Eastern Regional High School

1401 Laurel Oak Road ¢ Box 2500 » Voorhees, NJ 08043-4328
Phone: (856) 784-4441 FAX: (856) 784-1322

Mpr. Steve Lee, Principal

October 2, 2024
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We’re off to a fantastic start this school year, and I’'m excited to personally invite you to our Annual Back to
School Night on Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. The evening will begin in your child’s Period
1/Expression 1 classroom. This event is a wonderful opportunity to get a glimpse of what’s happening in
your student’s classes and learn about the exciting year ahead.

Schedule Details

On the morning of the event, your child will send you a screenshot of their Back to School Night schedule, so
please check to make sure you receive it. You can also access their schedule anytime by logging into
PowerSchool.

Navigating the School
For your convenience:

e Two-digit room numbers are located to the right when you enter through the main entrance.
e Three-digit room numbers are located to the left from the main entrance.

Note: Classrooms 10-18 are an exception, located directly next to the PAC.
e Electronic versions of the school map will be available via QR codes throughout the building

What to Expect
This night will offer you an overview of our curriculum, grading procedures, programs, and class

expectations. You’ll also have the opportunity to meet your child’s teachers and walk through their daily
schedule. Please remember that this is not a time to discuss individual student progress, as those
conversations are reserved for separate conferences.

Additional Highlights
e Ifyour child has a study hall or you need a quick break, light refreshments will be available in the 20

Cafeteria throughout the evening.
e The School Store will be selling Viking gear in the Main Entrance Foyer.
Be sure to stop by, grab a snack, and pick up some spirit wear!

Support Staff Availability
Our Guidance Counselors, Child Study Team members, Nurses, Athletic Trainers, and Administrators
are also available via email if you need assistance with anything beyond what is discussed during the event.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and together, let’s keep rowing as one!

Go Vikings!
Sincerely,

7 ,g/r o e
Steve Lee
Principal

Row as One


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pEnhqnXZgfjO0NO509bAEYKw_ibEN_Luj87G1P70Iew/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pEnhqnXZgfjO0NO509bAEYKw_ibEN_Luj87G1P70Iew/edit?usp=sharing
https://eccrsd.powerschool.com/public/

